West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Meeting

May 11, 2012

Members present:  Lola Best, Leslie Meredith, Joe Pike, Lanissa Elmore, Erika Gruber, Ann Marie Reilly, Jon Thomas

Guests present:  Mark Kopp, Dayna Waddell

Motion was made by Ann Marie Reilly and seconded by Leslie Meredith to approve the minutes from April 20 meeting.  Motion passed by consensus.

Positive Behavior Supports – Minutes from April 25 and May 9 meetings of PBS Committee.  Mr. Thomas questioned whether money from detention could be used for reward drawings.  Mr. Kopp will ask.  It was decided that backpacks are not allowed.  Purse backpacks and large totes are not allowed.  Girls can carry small purses only.  

KETS Technology Plan was discussed.  Mr. Robbins has ordered a few new computers to replace old ones for teachers.  Classroom projectors and screens and also Apps for iPad labs will be purchased.  Motion to approve KETS budget made by Joe Pike, seconded by Angie Davis, passed by consensus.

Room Assignments – Most teachers will be changing rooms this summer.  Ms. Dowell will be teaching Tech Ed in the upstairs computer lab.  Mr. Thomas has requested that Building and Grounds change the layout of the room.

Budget Update – We cannot finalize the budget until we get allocations from the Board.  

Personnel  - Interviews for the 2 Special Ed positions will conclude on Monday.  We have had 63 applicants.

Data boards have been a success.  8th grade boards will be sent to CHHS.  

Motion to adjourn made by Angie Davis, seconded by Leslie Meredith, passed by consensus.
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